
Mr. James Cahill 
Senior Environmental Health Officer 
HSE 
Environmental Health Office 
Ashbourne Business Park 
Dock Road 
Co. Limerick 

2 1/10/2013 

Dear Mr. Cahill, 

Regional Inspectorate, lnniscarra 
County Cork, Ireland 

Cigireacht Reigiunach, lnis Cara 
Contae Choreal, ~ire 

T: +353 21 487 5540 
F: +353 21 487 5545 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Reg. No: W0281-01 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter on 21/10/2013 in relation to a licence application in 
respect of Bord Gais Eireann, Limerick Gasworks, Dock Road, Limerick (Reg. No. 
W028 1-01). 

I am to advise you that your letter will be treated as a formal submission and will be 
considered as part of the examination and processing of the application. Your comments 
will be taken into account when determining same. 

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including this 
submission, are available to view on the Agency's website www.epa.ie. You can also 
make further submissions via the Agency's website. 

The details of the proposed determination by the Agency will be automatically notified 
to you in accordance with the requirements of the EPA Acts, as amended. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maire Buckley 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


